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September 24, 1974

Dear Annie:

It has just come to my attention that Betty
and I have not thanked you for the superbd
wedding photograph albums which you so
thoughtfully made up for us. Hopefully,

our tardiness in this instance can be under-
stood, but nevertheless it 18 embarrassing.
Betty and 1 hope you will forgive us in this
instance.

The album is certainly a wonderful reminder
of & perfect occesion, and needless to say

an occasion which we wish to remember forever.

We are most grateful for your assistance and
your thoughtfulness.

You definitely do excellent work, Annie, and
we are most appreciative.

Sincerely,

Mise Annie Callahan

Time Magazine

888 - 16th Street, N.W.
Washington, DP. C., 20006



September 23, 1974

Dear John:

It has just come to my attention that Betty and I
have not thanked you for the superb wedding photo-
graph albums which you so thoughtfully made up for

us, Our tardiness in this instance can, I hope, be
understood but nevertheless it 1s embarrassing.

Betty and I hope you will forgive us in this instance.

The album is 8 wonderful reminder of a perfect
occasion, and we are most grateful for your thought-
fulness.

Dave Kennerly and Ric are doing superior jobs. I
just hope you don't feel I have unfairly undercut
your own fine organization.

Despite 8 few problems thinge are gradually getting
on track. We are currently working darn hard on
some big tasks both at home and abroad, but I'm
optimistic as always that they are solvable.

Thanks again, and 1 hope to see you again aome day
soon.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Durmiak

Time~Life Building
Rockefeller Center
New York, New York
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